
The AZ Healthy Child Care Helpline is a free service available to child care centers, 
home-based providers and preschools anywhere in Arizona to get answers to questions 
and expert advice on health and safety during COVID-19:

•	 What to do if a child or staff member tests positive for COVID-19
•	 What to do if a child or staff member is showing signs and symptoms of illness
•	 How to safely conduct daily health checks
•	 Setting up classroom space to support physical distancing
•	 Proper use of cloth face coverings and PPE in child care

Calls and emails will be answered by child care health professionals specially trained to 
work with early care and education providers to help promote safe and healthy learning 
environments for young children and staff.

NOTE: The AZ Healthy Child Care Helpline is free and available to providers who are not already eligible to re-
ceive services from Quality First child care health consultants (CCHCs). Quality First participants can learn more 
about accessing CCHC services at QualityFirstAZ.com/CCHC.

AZ HEALTHY CHILD CARE HELPLINE
Phone: 602.506.6767, EXT 2
Email: AZ.healthychildcare@maricopa.gov
Hours: M – F, 8:30 am - 4:30 pm

LEARN MORE AT FirstThingsFirst.org/healthychildcare

The AZ Healthy Child Care Helpline is made possible by a grant from the PNC Foundation and operated 
by the Maricopa County Department of Public Health in partnership with First Things First, Arizona’s early 
childhood agency.


